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13th September 2022
Dear Parents,
Harvest Festival – Thursday 29th September 2022
We are delighted to be able to invite parents to celebrate Harvest Festival with us in the church this year again at 2:15pm on Thursday 29th September.
We shall again support the Warminster and District Foodbank, an organisation run entirely by volunteers. Harvest donations help to stock the Foodbank for winter and are very gratefully received. 
I have included a food list from the Warminster & District Food Bank on the next page. All donated items should be non-perishable and well within use-by date.  Please can children bring in items by Thursday 29th September. Thank you in advance for your generosity.  
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Cottrell
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We would be delighted to receive in-date donations from the list below:
ALWAYS NEEDED:

Semi-skimmed UHT milk 

Fruit Juice – long life cartons

Tinned potatoes

Tinned fish

TINNED FOOD
Tomatoes

Vegetables

Meat

Pasta

Fruit

OTHER ITEMS:
Pasta Sauce

Pasta in sauce – packets
Rice, including savoury rice

Custard

Cereals

Coffee & tea

Jam

Biscuits

Small snack bars & chocolate

Squash

Toiletries

Household items


We are very happy to receive any other donations throughout the year. If you would like to hold a fundraising event, please contact us for help & advice.


Volunteers are always needed to assist us at the foodbank, please get in touch if you are interested in helping our community.
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